
 

 

 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE ON PRIVATE BILLS  

FIFTH REPORT 
 

 

Mr. Steinley, Chair of the Standing Committee on Private Bills, presented the Fifth Report of the said 

committee which is as follows: 

 

 

Your committee has duly examined the under-mentioned Petition for a Private Bill and finds that the 

provisions of Rules 95, 96 and 99 have been fully complied with: 

 

Petition for Private Bill No. 904 by Mohyla Institute (1958), in the Province of Saskatchewan, 

praying to amend An Act respecting Mohyla Institute (1958). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 19, 2014      ___________________________ 

       Warren Steinley 

       Committee Chair 


